
Red Ribbon Week - Students wore red to show their support of being drug free. They signed a big red 
ribbon stating that they commit to being drug free and living a healthy lifestyle. Cawood Elementary 
principal Ms. Sergent and FRYSC Coordinator Melissa Owens, presented the sign to Matt Cope, of the 
Harlan County Sheriff’s Department, on behalf of our students at Cawood Elementary School. I think the 
picture will a boy (Anthony Irvin) shaking hands with Officer Cope shows the relationship a student can 
have with law enforcement. It can be positive although some may have experienced negative thoughts 
of law enforcement officers due to witnessing family crisis. Every day this week will have a different 
dress theme. I will send picture and info on each days activities. 
 

 


